Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] Crime Victims Compensation Commission - Request to Extend the Period of Review

From: Polk, Will <Will.Polk@ncdps.gov>

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 1:22 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: [External] Crime Victims Compensation Commission - Request to Extend the Period of Review

CAUTION:

Ashley,

The Crime Victims Compensation Commission request to extend the period of review for all of the Crime Victims
Compensation Commission rules except 14B NCAC 09 .0303 and 14B NCAC 09 .0304. Due to technical and policy
guestions related to the technical changes, we need additional time to adequately respond to the requests.

Thank you for your consideration.
Will Polk

Will Polk

Assistant General Counsel

NC Department of Public Safety

4201 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-4201

919-825-2706 (Office)

919-219-4534 (mobile)

EMAIL ADDRESS: Will.Polk@ncdps.gov

www.ncdps.gov

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



